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COUNTY EXECUTIVE’S JULY 12, 2017 LISTENING SESSION: 
TOWN OF NORWAY HAS BEEN CANCELLED 

 

Racine – Racine County Executive Jonathan Delagrave announced his next listening 
session is scheduled for Wednesday, July 12, 2017 in the Town of Norway has been 
CANCELLED.  He was to meet with residents from 4:00 pm to 6:00 pm.   

 

County Executive Delagrave declared a State of Emergency due to the heavy rains and 
flooding throughout Racine County, with the western side of the county hardest hit.  
Please take all precautions when traveling any roads and DO NOT drive around any 
barriers placed in the road.   
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